
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Science 
We will be learning about the 

four seasons and how we move 

from autumn to winter. We will 

learn about animals that 

hibernate and we will be 

recording the weather.  

PSHE/R.E 
We will be learning about how to care 

for the environment and about the 

importance of money and how to look 

after it. 

 

We will be learning the Christian nativity 

story and performing it to parents. 

English/Phonics 
This term we will be learning to 

use a full stop and a capital letter 

correctly in our writing. We will 

be learning about verbs and nouns. 

We will be listening to the poem 

‘Firework Night and learning to 

write our own list poem. 

We will be learning the following 

sounds: 
ir bird 

ie pie 

ue blue/rescue 

u unicorn 

o go 

i tiger 

a paper 

e he 

i-e time 

o-e home 

u-e rude/cute 

e-e these  

ew chew/new 

ie shield aw claw 

house mouse water want 

Humanities 
This term our focus is History. We will 

be finding similarities and differences 

between different times. We will be 

learning about Guy Fawkes and the Gun 

Powder plot. 

Art and Design/Music 
In D.T we will be designing and 

making a rocket. 

 

In music we will be learning to 

sing and perform our Nativity 

songs. 

 

 

P.E 
We will be having weekly P.E 

sessions to help develop our agility, 

balance and co-ordination. This 

term our focus is gymnastics. 

Maths 
This term we will learning to 

subtract  

We learn about 2D and 3D 

shapes. We will learn about 

numbers to 20. 

We will compare and order 

numbers. 

 

Computing 
We will learn to sort and group using 

the computer and how to create a 

pictogram. 

Boom, Bang, Whizz! 

 



 

 

 

Welcome back to Hedgehogs Class! We have a very busy term ahead……… 

 

PE – Please make sure your child has a P.E kit is school every day. (Please check to make sure that all items of uniform are 

labelled.) 

 

Toys – It would be appreciated if you could discourage your child from bringing toys to school, as they can sometimes 

cause unnecessary distractions and on occasions upset if a favourite item is lost or damaged. We would however encourage 

children to bring in any awards, medals, photographs etc. so we can celebrate achievements/events outside of school. 

 

Kitchen rolls – This term we will be making rockets so we would appreciate any spare kitchen rolls being sent in to school 

please! 

 

Outdoor Clothing – Children will need wellies in school to take part in our outdoor learning sessions when it gets muddy. 

 

Reading –Children need to read their books each evening and bring them into school daily. Please record in the reading 

record books when your child has read. Children each have an assigned day for changing their class library books, if you 

could encourage your child to bring their library book in on their assigned day it would be appreciated. 

 

 

Should you have any thoughts, contributions or concerns – please do not hesitate to leave a message with the school office 

so that I may arrange a mutually convenient appointment to meet with you.  

 

Thanks and best wishes,  

 

J. Burrows 

 


